
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       August 26, 2008 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

Submitted for your review and approval is a proposal from Industrial Roofing Services, 

Inc. to provide professional services for replacement of the roof at Fire Station No. 7 at a not-to-

exceed cost of $14,000.00. 

 

Funding to defray the cost of these professional services are available in Account 

986.300.5080, Fire Station 7 Roof. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Steve Hansen 

       Fire Chief 
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